
Dear SCLS families, 
 
I want to start by thanking all of our school community for their efforts in 
making the start of this school year a success.  While we are able to enjoy a 
few more freedoms from last year such as eating in the cafeteria, changing 
classes, and working with other floor level grade groups, we have found that 
this year is just as challenging as last year.  Despite the challenges we 
continue to face this school year, our teachers/staff, students, and parents are 
doing a great job of maintaining pride in the mission of the school.    
 
We are just finishing the first full month of the school year.  The teachers and 
students are settled into their routines.  The students have completed the first 
round of the Renaissance STAR testing to which we are very pleased with the 
outcomes.  We were blessed to be able to have our Ice Cream Social this 
year.  It was a joy to see so many people at the event having a wonderful time 
together.  It was evident that this type of community activity was greatly missed 
last year.   
 
Looking ahead to October, our Virtue of the Month for October will be Courage. 
We will continue to be courageous as we work through any challenges this 
year continues to hold for us.  We will also continue with joy and positivity in 
the school.  Our school Masses will continue to be held on Fridays.  This 
month will begin with our parent/teacher conferences and end with our class 
Halloween parties.  We will all continue to work together to make this year 
another successful one for the school community. 
 
Psalm 133:1 “How good and pleasant it is when God’s people live together in 
unity!” 
 
Peace, 
Jodi Reagan 
Principal 
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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Reagan 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

 
 

October 1 
8:45am – School Mass (5L) 

 
October 3 

PTO Spirit Wear Sale Closes 
 

October 5 
4-8pm - Chipotle Restaurant 

Night for SCLS 
 

October 7 
No School Grades 6-8 

All day - Parent/Teacher Virtual 
Conferences Grades 6-8  

School in Session for Grades K-5 
 

October 8 
No School Grades K-5 

All day - Parent/Teacher Virtual 
Conferences Grades K-5  

School in Session for Grades 6-8 
No Aftercare 

 
October 11 

No School – Columbus Day 
 

October 15 
PTO Sub Sale Due 

8:45am – School Mass (Faculty) 
11am-10pm – Chuck E. Cheese 

Restaurant Night 
 

October 21 
6:30pm - First Penance Meeting 

 
October 22 

8:45am – School Mass (7C) 
7pm-9:30pm – Middle School 

Dance Grades 6-8; Murray Hall 
(Gym)  

 
October 28 

3pm-5pm – PTO Sub Sale and 
Spirit Wear Pick Up 

 
 
 
 

Newsletter Submissions: If you would like to submit information for the newsletter, please email information to 
d_mehalick@hotmail.com 

 

PTO RESTAURANT AND RETAIL NIGHTS ARE BACK!!!!! 
Please come out and support the PTO for some good food and fun!!!  Flyers for both 

events are located at the end of the newsletter and can be shared with family and 
friends (watch for social media postings too!)  

 October 5th 
4-8 pm 

Chipotle 

October 15th 
11 am - 10 pm 

Chuck E Cheese 

https://biblereasons.com/unity/
https://biblereasons.com/unity/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Erin Henderson 

Welcome to October, SCLS Families! 
 
September was a very successful month for the PTO, and we are 
so thankful for all of your support. We were thrilled to be able to 
host our first Ice Cream Social since the Fall of 2019, and we were 
so happy to see so many families and teachers come out to spend 
the evening together. We also just wrapped up our annual Dress 
Down Pass sale and are excited to announce that the sale this 
year was our most successful one yet. We sold 240 passes, which 
raised $4800!  
 
Looking ahead to October, we have several sales ongoing: Spirit 
Wear, R&K sub and pretzel sandwiches and a special school unity 
tee-shirt (shirts will be allowed to be worn in place of gym uniforms, 
as well as during dress down days! Look for the flyer at the end of 
this newsletter). We are starting the year off heavy on fundraising, 
and we can announce that our fundraising for the 2021-22 school 
year will be going towards the purchase of some outside 
enhancements, specifically the purchase of awnings and picnic 
tables to be utilized by the entire school community. Between 
teachers taking their classes outside when the weather is nice, and 
students being able to spend time outside in the fresh air during 
their recess or gym times, the PTO Board feels that adding to the 
outside is the best use of our fundraising dollars this year. So 
please know that with every sub you order, restaurant night that 
you attend, or when you purchase a Dress Down Pass, the funds 
we raise will be going towards this project. 
 
October will also bring some special holiday celebrations that we 
are planning for. We will be hosting a Middle School Halloween 
dance for 6th to 8th grades on October 22, and preschool through 
5th grades will enjoy an afternoon of Halloween parade and parties 
on October 29. We can't wait to see everyone in their costumes 
later this month! 
 
We have a lot of great events planned for the coming months and 
hope to keep the momentum we have built in the first month of 
school going strong!  
 
Enjoy the Fall! 

Erin Henderson 

PTO Executive 
Board 

 
Erin Henderson 

President 
 

Colleen Formica 
Vice President 

 
Janell Maglowski 

Treasurer 
 

Danielle Harper 
Secretary 

Father James Lease 
Pastor 

 
Mrs. Jodi Reagan 

Principal 
 

Happy Birthday! 

October 7 
Keiko Gulledge 

 
October 8  

Kelsee Hower 
 

October 14 
Monica Edwards 

 
October 21 

Ashley Wrabel 
 

October 26  
Dustin Hutcheson 

 
October 28 

Christina Castellano 
 
 

 

 PTO SUB SALE 
Keep Halloween and Tailgating “spooktacularly” simple and leave the cooking up to someone else! 

Support the SCLS PTO by ordering delicious R&K Subs or Pretzel sandwiches for the whole family! 

Orders due: October 15th (Payment due in the form of one check made out to SCLS PTO with order form or Venmo @sclspto – 
be sure to include: students name, grade and “sub sale” in the notes).   

Order form at end of newsletter. 
**Please include a cell phone number on the order form where you can be reached the day of pick up! ** 

Order pick up: October 28th 2:45-5:00 pm (Pick Up Directions to follow) 
 

Our Goal is to sell 500 Subs! 

The homeroom that has the most student participation (by percentage) will receive a special Halloween Treat! 
 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

October 29 
8:45am – School Mass (Faculty) 

 
October 30 

Halloween Parade 
Grades Pre-K – 5th 

 
November 1 

No School – All Saints Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



VOLUNTEER CLEARANCES 
Saint Catherine Labouré Parish is very committed to ensuring that all of our volunteers who provide care, supervision, guidance or 
control, and have routine interaction with children, receive the proper training and clearances according to Harrisburg Diocesan Policy. 

ALL volunteers at St. Catherine Laboure school require clearances, prior to any involvement with youth.  If you are hoping to volunteer 
in any way this year, please take the time now to complete the process to obtain a youth protection badge.  The PTO will not be able to 
allow any volunteers (if we reach a point where volunteers are allowed into the school building this year) at school functions if they do 
not have up to date current clearances.   

If you are new and need to complete the process or you have had your clearances expire, please visit the website below: 

https://sclhbg.org/parish/obtainyouthprotectionbadge/ 

Please note that ALL forms must be reviewed and approved by the Harrisburg Diocese prior to an individual being granted a valid 
youth protection badge.  

 

 
SAVE THE DATE! 

Monday, December 6 and Tuesday, December 7 
SCLS Christmas Store will be open! 

 
Volunteers wanted (clearances required) to help our little angels shop for their family  
and friends.  
Sign up below: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0945A8A82BA4F49-scls 
 
Thanks!  Ricci Jayman (aka Mrs. Claus)  
 

Thanks so much to all who donated, volunteered, and shopped at 
the Summer Used Uniform Sale!  
 
Save the date for our Fall Sale:  Sunday November 7th from 8 am – 12 pm.  
 
Please remember, you can drop off donated uniforms ANYTIME to the school 
Office.  Make sure they are gently-used and washed.  Include your name 
And a list of items in the bag if you want to receive credits.   
 
For questions or to help with the next sale contact Kelly Rogers: kzanzinger@hotmail.com.  
 

St. Catherine Laboure School Athletic Association 
Update 

If you are on Facebook please request access to the “SCLS 
Athletic Association Facebook” page for the most up to 

date information regarding sports.   
This includes announcements about upcoming registrations, 

deadlines, practice schedules and team results!  

Ready to show some SCLS spirit? 
Start the school year off right with SCLS Spirit 

Wear! 
 

See flyer at end of newsletter with details to 
order.  Sale ends Sunday October 3rd. 

Order online for pick up at school on October 
28th—it’s that simple! 

 
 

 

https://sclhbg.org/parish/obtainyouthprotectionbadge/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0945A8A82BA4F49-scls


 

I scream, you scream we all 
scream…..for the PTO Ice Cream 

Social!!!! 
WHAT A WAY TO START THE YEAR 

AND GET BACK TOGETHER!!!!  
 
 

PTO FUNDRAISER and EVENT 
UPDATES 

Thank you to everyone who started the 
year off great by participating in our first 
PTO fundraisers and school event.   

The Dress Down Passes hit the $4800 
mark (240 passes sold! – that’s the most 
ever) and we couldn’t be happier. 

The Panera Bread Night was held on 
Friday September 24th and made $120.     

We had an incredible night at our first 
event, PTO Ice Cream Social.  We were 
blessed to have perfect weather, lots of ice 
cream, music and our SCLS family all 
together again!   Check out some photos 
from the event. 

2021-2022 PTO School Unity Shirt Sale 

The sale for the 2021-22 PTO School Unity Shirt, "Blessed to be Together" is 
live now through Sunday, October 10. All orders are placed directly through 
the store link and will be delivered to the school upon their completion. This will 
be the only time purchasing this shirt will be available this year, so don't miss 
out! School Unity Shirts may be worn on gym days in place of the regular gym 
tee-shirt and can also be worn on Dress Down Days.  

Show your school pride and order your shirt today! http://www.sclhbg.store/ 

THANK YOU TO MRS. BADER FOR DESIGNING THIS YEAR’S SHIRTS!  We 
truly are blessed at SCLS!!!   

See flyer at end of newsletter for more details 

 

http://www.sclhbg.store/


 

                                
Share the love….Feel 
free to share this flyer 
with family and friends 

on social media or 
email!!! 

                    
SCLS code for 

online orders is  

GKZBVT9 



Teachers…. come out 
for a free meal and 
some ticket blaster fun! 



 

 

 

 

SCLS Spirit Wear Store Now Open 
The first Spirit Wear sale of the year starts today! 

Place your order and pay online:  

https://sclsfall21.itemorder.com/sale 

 

 

 

Store Closes: 

 

Pick-Up: 
Pick up your order at the back of the school. 

You can pick up your PTO sub order at the same time. 

More details to come! 

 
 

Please direct any questions to the PTO Board at pto@sclhbg.org 

 

Thank you for supporting St. Catherine 
Laboure School! 

https://sclsfall21.itemorder.com/sale
mailto:pto@sclhbg.org


Show Your School Pride with a PTO Special Edition 
2021-22 School Year Unity T-Shirt! 

 
Store is open now through Sunday, October 10th 

If shirts are in by Thursday, October 28 for the R&K and Spirit Wear pick-up, they will be sent 
home at that time. Otherwise, shirts will be sent home with students after we have them. 

**All orders and payment will be handled online** 
 

A small Royals logo will be on the front of the shirt, with the “Blessed” graphic on 
the back (see design below). Toddler sized shirts will have a large Royals logo on 

the front. All shirts will be black with neon blue lettering. 
All sizes of shirts are $18 each. 

 

 

 
http://www.sclhbg.store/ 

 

The PTO would like to offer a very special THANK YOU to Mrs. Bader for 
helping us design the logo for the 2021-22 shirt! 

 
This is the ONLY time this sale will be open this year, so don’t miss out! Mrs. 

Reagan has given permission that these shirts can be worn on gym days, as well as 
when you use your dress down passes. Shirts are not just for SCLS students – the 

whole family can purchase! 
 

Please direct any questions to the PTO Board at pto@sclhbg.org 

http://www.sclhbg.store/
mailto:pto@sclhbg.org
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